
In compliance to CVC’s directions, as a prelude to vigilance Awareness Week 2024, 

a three month campaign (16th August to 15th November 2024) on preventive 

vigilance with focus on various capacity building programmes, a session on ‘Group 

Discussion on proposed/adopted Systemic Improvements’ was conducted on 

06.09.2024. All Divisional Heads of STC actively participated in the discussion 

wherein detailed discussion was held on various systemic improvements which have 

already been adopted as well as new systemic improvement which needs to be 

adopted.  

The discussion was held during the session on various relevant topics such as CDA 

Rules, Rental Policy, Procurement Policy, PMS, Insurance, Trade Transactions with 

Associates on Govt./Private Account, Empanelment of Advocates, etc.  

The discussion was very fruitful and the systemic improvement suggested during the 

discussion certainly would help the Corporation in improving day-to-day affairs and 

public interest. 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 


